
2024 Sillery Award recipient  

 

Wendy has been involved in many aspects of Square & Round Dancing over the 

years. She has been Co-Chair of the Abbotsford Grand Squares, Secretary of the 

Vancouver & District Caller Teachers Association, Secretary of the B.C. Square & 

Round Dance Federation from 2012 to 2016 and again from 2020 to the present, 

was Co-Chair of BC Festival 2017 and is currently Co-Chair of BC Festival 2025, is a 

recipient of the Scroll of Honour from the F.V.S.&R.D.A. 

 Wendy is the Founder and Caller/Cuer of the Valley Promenaders in  

Aldergrove for the past seven years. She also calls at Century House Squares in 

New Westminster and has been invited to call at festivals and special dances in 

Canada and the U.S. 

 Wendy’s journey to become a caller and cuer in the Fraser Valley has been 

very successful for her as she attracts dancers to the Valley Promenaders and is 

known as the caller to call when your caller isn’t available as well as the cuer to 

cue up when your cuer isn’t available. 

 Wendy has committed a great deal of volunteer time to the Federation, 

Associations and clubs over the years. We appreciate her hard work and 

dedication to Square & Round Dancing, and all can agree that Wendy is well 

deserving to have been nominated and selected by the nominating committee to 

receive the Sillery Award for 2024. 

  

  

 


